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MTA LEGISLATIVE BRIEF

January 28, 2000

TO:

JULIAN BURKE, CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER



MTA BOARD OF DIRECTORS

FROM:
GOVERNMENT RELATIONS DEPARTMENT

STATE

SB 1102 (Murray), passed the State Senate yesterday by a vote of 23-14.  The vote was along party lines.  This bill would require that any transit zone created in Los Angeles County abide by the same conflict of interest requirement as the MTA pursuant to SB 89 (Hayden-1998). 

The bill was amended in the Senate to exclude certain contributions made, accepted, solicited or directed before January 1, 2001.  The bill will next be heard in the Assembly Transportation Committee.
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